
January 25, 2024 

Dear NSD Families and Staff, 

I am writing to let you know the Nashua Board of Education will be reviewing once again the 
attendance boundary lines for the three middle schools at its next meeting this Monday, 
January 29. 

In the meantime, to give you a sense of some of the information and data the Board has 
been reviewing recently, I have linked a presentation.  

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.nashua.edu%2fPage%2f2046&c=E,1,5z6seNXV5q_RxFUfwuolsFtxVzmrvJ99IcTfRj3iwlU9Y5ktNSG7vPzMhZRJOQrn0MzJQd32fuUrO-qWN2cqK6-GjZ4fvrqIXB-MJqVhIzPXhFzrYTye4GMCyQ,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.nashua.edu%2fcms%2flib%2fNH50000505%2fCentricity%2fDomain%2f4%2fNSD%2520Redistricting%2520Scenarios%252012%252015%25202023.pptx&c=E,1,gfYDSVg297qzIKtqztlXxE2gdq22EVfJfn370wOk700uGc1mRfFJklZq63Bo5lp_LZqVLI1JP3YC6AmntJM28t-xrYieSZ8J88m7MIBoC1lleAmFYVDb&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.nashua.edu%2fPage%2f2023&c=E,1,BdJxoNrmmcctwyOle1WbvqaJ1pewlwi9VW8gRKJjXxqDRF3VwUMEk_PEK9LWJb3NLWi5YLh7LccCwGQC0FVV8TSy9fXO7IcAugHleN-QBg,,&typo=1

